Yvonne Spence, CMC
City Clerk

June 3, 2016

MEMORANDUM

TO: Councilmembers and City Attorney

RE: Business Card Received During Council Meeting

Attached, please find a copy of a business card for Attorney John C. Fowler that was
left with the City Clerk by Rick Morse during the June 2, 2016 City Council Meeting.
The card was left without comment. The item being discussed at the time the card was
received was the 10:30 A.M. Scheduled Matter regarding the Housing Successor
Purchase and Sale Agreement (File ID 16-586).

Respectfully Submitted,

Todd Stermer,
Assistant City Clerk
City of Fresno
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